
21/01/2021 

MS Camilla Galwey 
118 Wanganella ST 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
camillagalwey@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

21/01/21

Camilla Galwey
Punchinello Early Learning Centre
118 Wanganella Street,
BALGOWLAH 2093

RW; DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS

I wish to object to the application on the grounds that a new childcare centre in this area would 
impact very negatively upon the childcare centres that are already established. 

The big new centres that have opening in Manly recently have undermined the childcare 
businesses in this Balgowlah/Seaforth/Fairlight area.

This area already offers many high quality childcare centres with vacancies. There is no need 
for another one.

Thank you for considering my concern, Camilla Galwey 

Sent: 21/01/2021 8:18:18 PM
Subject: Online Submission


